Selectmen's Meeting Sept. 17, 1990

Present: William Suydam, Jr., Chairman, Edwin Rowehl, Madeleine Henley, AA, Eliz. Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:30

Ed gave a review of the Planning Board meeting regarding the proposed zoning change.

The Planning Board worked to meet the deadline for posting the notice of proposed zoning changes in order to have the vote on the November General Election Ballot.

Gary Gagnon, Police Sgt. gave his weekly report.

Ed moved to accept the minutes of the Selectmen's meeting for Sept. 10 as presented. Second Bill Suydam. So moved.

Dot Penny, Peter Bablowski, Joe Smith, Steve Crowell, Phil Dwight, members of the Antrim Landfill Study Committee met to discuss the Bennington/Antrim/Francestown landfill.

The report presented by the committee last month was reviewed. The selectmen will request to renegotiate the agreement between Antrim and Bennington.

The longer the dump can be kept open the better. The more recycled the better. Antrim needs more control over the landfill.

The Leach property on 202 North are going for a site plan review.

The selectmen have requested the Administrative Assistant review the Police chief applications. They will look at resumes which show the applicant as having 8 yrs. minimum actual enforcement experience. (Time in the FBI and possible other enforcement positions will be counted)

2 yrs. supervisory.

and must show fitness for active duty.

A letter from Larry Elliott asking if the selectmen are happy with the population figures in the census was received.

Vault roof will be started the 24th or 25th.